
 
 

  December 1, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Josephine Cannella-Krehl  

 

Dear Josephine: 

 

 

Pursuant to Section 570.232, Florida Statute, I am pleased to appoint you as a member of the 

Florida Medical Cannabis Advisory Committee.  

 

This group of industry experts, advocates, advisors, and consumers is formed to help give input, 

guidance, and insight on moving the medical cannabis program forward as voted on by the 

constituents of Florida. The advisory group will meet monthly telephonically. 

 

I am certain that your knowledge and experience will be a valuable asset to the board’s 

deliberations. Thank you for your willingness to serve on this important advisory board. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Nicole Fried 

Commissioner of Agriculture 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


